
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Southern Midlands Community Small Grants 
Program 2024 

The Community is advised that Council’s Community Small Grants Program 2024 opens 

on Monday 29th July 2024 and closes at 4.00 pm on Monday 2nd September 2024. The 

Community Grants program recognises the important role our community groups and 

sporting clubs play in connecting people and positively shaping our region.  The program 

has been established to support projects, programs and activities that benefit the 

residents of the Southern Midlands. 

 
Grant application forms and guidelines will be available on Council’s website 

www.southernmidlands.tas.gov.au or hard copies can be obtained by calling into the 

Council’s Oatlands (71 High Street) or Kempton (85 Main Street) offices during business 

hours. For further information contact Andrew Benson on 62545050 or via email 

abenson@southernmidlands.tas.gov.au . 
 

Assisting in building the capacity of the Southern Midlands 

 

 

 


